
 
 

 

 
 

 
Hove Junior School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young  

people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

HOVE JUNIOR SCHOOL 
 

Portland Road, Hove, East Sussex, BN3 5JA  

Web: www.hovejuniorschool.co.uk 

Email: portlandroadenquiries@hovejun.brighton-hove.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01273 916609 

 

 

Holland Road, Hove, East Sussex, BN3 1JY  

Web: www.hovejuniorschool.co.uk 

Email: hollandroadenquiries@hovejun.brighton-hove.sch.uk 
Telephone: 01273 916609 

 
 
 

 
 

4th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have fantastic news! We have organised swimming lessons for each Year 4 Class. 

Children will have the opportunity to swim at Windlesham School, situated on Dyke 

Road. A qualified instructor from Wet, Wet, Wet will be teaching the children between 

1.30-2.30pm, leaving at 12.45pm and returning as close to 3.15pm as possible.  We 

are aware that children may not get back until 3.20pm.  

http://www.windleshamschool.co.uk/school-life/sport/  

This is a wonderful link, which we hope to continue into the future.  

We are going to offer each Year 4 class six weeks of swimming lessons on 

Wednesdays. 

Dates 

4 Amber – 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd & 30th November, 7th December 

Please ensure your child has their swimming kit on these dates.  

What will the children need? 

Swimming costume 

Towel  

Swimming hat – the children will be unable to swim without a hat. These can be 

purchased at any public swimming pool/sports shop/ amazon 

http://www.amazon.co.uk/b?node=324234011 

Children are welcome to bring goggles if they wish. 

Cost 

The cost for the 6 weeks is £13.00. Please sign into Parent Pay to pay. If there are 

any issues with payment, please contact the school office.  

 

http://www.windleshamschool.co.uk/school-life/sport/
http://www.amazon.co.uk/b?node=324234011
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Groups 

Please indicate on the consent form attached how far your child can swim. We will be 

grouping the children, using confidence as a guide, as best we can. Half the class will 

swim at a time. 

Behaviour 

We will be walking in public and entering another School to borrow their facilities. Any 

child who does not behave safely/appropriately will be asked to stay at Hove Junior 

School Holland Road site while their class swim on future visits.  

If a child is not listening to adults prior to the swimming session, we will be unable to 

take them out of the school premises, as it will not be safe.  

Medical Issues 

Please ensure your child’s class teacher knows of any medical issues, or reasons why 

your child cannot swim. If you do not wish for your child to swim, please write a letter 

and speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Parent/carers helpers 

We will need helpers to walk to and from the swimming pool, and supervise non 

swimmers. We would really appreciate your support. Please respond on the attached 

form or contact your child’s teacher if you are able to help.  

Please complete the attached form by Tuesday 18th October. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Mr Esposito & Mr Feldberg, Hove Junior School – Holland Road 
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